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UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS 
SECOND CIRCUIT 

CHAMBERS OF 

ROGER J . MINER 

CIRCUIT JUDGE 
UNITED STATES COURTHOUSE 
445 BROADWAY, SUITE 414 

ALBANY , NY 12207 

Lee A. Schneider, Esq. 
Solomon, Zauderer, Ellenhorn, 
Frischer & Sharp 

45 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, NY 10111 

Dear Lee: 

July 30, 1996 

Many thanks for the article on the proper usage of "which" 
and "that." It is an excellent article on the subject but, as 
you know, my preference is for the "leaner structures" to replace 
the clauses whenever possible. 

We are busy in chambers getting out the decisions that 
remain from the 1995-96 term. However, the 1996-97 term is 
approaching quickly. Would you believe that I already have 
received the cases for the September sitting! I have managed to 
get some days off during the summer, but that will be coming to 
an end shortly. 

We expect to move into our new chambers in the Foley Square 
Courthouse (Room 2202) sometime in the fall. The renovation work 
there is going very slowly. I suspect the reason is that the 
government spent all its money on the Pearl Street Courthouse. 

It sounds like you are doing some interesting work, but the 
most important thing is that you seem to be happy with your life. 

Jackie joins me in sending best regards to Tain and you. I 
hope that we can get together sometime in the fall. 

Sincerely, 

RJM/sjh 
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